
Rugby – Edinburgh v Glasgow
1872 SCOTTISH CUP

UPDATE ON FIXTURE VENUE FOR THE DECIDING LEG 

Saturday  evening’s  GUINNESS  PRO12  fixture  between  Glasgow
Warriors and Edinburgh Rugby has been moved to BT Murrayfield
after the Scotstoun pitch was deemed unplayable following the
recent storm which hit the country.

All  efforts  have  been  made  to  get  the  game  played  at
Scotstoun, however following heavy rain and wind in Glasgow
over the last 48 hours it is no longer possible to play the
second leg of the 1872 Scottish Cup at Scotstoun, especially
with more bad weather forecast for the weekend.

The game will be played at BT Murrayfield and will kick off at
the same time (5.15pm) and will be broadcast live on Sky
Sports.

All tickets for the fixture at Scotstoun will be valid for the
game at BT Murrayfield and any further ticketing information
will be provided in due course. Please be aware that this
fixture  is  still  a  Glasgow  Warriors  home  game  and  all
Edinburgh Rugby season tickets and car parking passes will not
be valid for this match.

Any Edinburgh Rugby supporters that have purchased bus tickets
to travel through to Scotstoun on Saturday afternoon will be
fully refunded now that circumstances have changed, and we
will endeavour to update you as soon as we can when further
details have been announced with regard to ticketing for the
match. We will also contact you in due course to arrange your
travel refunds.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/12/rugby-edinburgh-v-glasgow-2/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/edinburgh%20rugby%20preference%20centre%20header/

